

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 Fax: 703-549-6610

September 8, 2021

The Honorable Jenniffer Gonzalez-Colon U.S. House of Representatives 2338 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225- 2154

Dear Congresswoman Gonzalez-Colon:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Mental Health Stigma in the Military Act" (H.R. 5061) that would direct the Department of Defense to carry out a pilot program to survey access to mental health care under the military health system.

The Association appreciates your dedication to active-duty issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

JOHN DAVIS

Director, Legislative Programs

JD:tl:tw